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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE CSE: URL / OTC: URLOF 
 

NameSilo Technologies Corp. Announces Change of Auditor 
 
VANCOUVER, BRITISH COLUMBIA – (September 28, 2022) – NameSilo Technologies Corp. (CSE: URL) 
(PINKSHEETS: URLOF) (the “Company”), one of the fastest growing domain registrars in the world, is pleased 
to announce that it has changed auditors from Crowe MacKay LLP (“Former Auditor”) to Mao & Ying LLP 
(“Successor Auditor”).  The Former Auditor resigned as the auditor of the Company effective June 24, 2022 
and the Board of Directors appointed the Successor Auditor as the Company’s auditor effective September 28, 
2022, until the next Annual General. 
 
For further information:  NameSilo Technologies Corp., Paul Andreola, President, CEO and Director, (604) 
644-0072, www.brisio.com; NameSilo LLC, Kristaps Ronka, CEO, pr@namesilo.com, www.namesilo.com 
 
About NameSilo Technologies Corp. and NameSilo LLC 
 
NameSilo Technologies Corp. invests its capital in companies and opportunities which management believes 
are undervalued and have potential for significant appreciation. The company makes investments in both public 
and private markets and focuses on opportunities in a wide variety of industries excluding the resource and 
resource service sectors. NameSilo does not invest on behalf of any third party and it does not offer investment 
advice. 
 
NameSilo LLC is a low-cost provider of domain name registration and management services. As an accredited 
ICANN registrar, NameSilo is one of the fastest growing domain registrars in the world with approximately 3.4 
million active domains under management, and over 170,000 active customers from approximately 160 
countries. 
 
NEITHER THE CSE NOR ITS REGULATION SERVICES PROVIDERS (AS THAT TERM IS DEFINED IN THE 
POLICIES OF THE CSE) ACCEPTS RESPONSIBILITY FOR THE ADEQUACY OR ACCURACY OF THIS 
RELEASE. 
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